
2025-2026 Supply List 

2nd grade 
 

 

QUANTITY ITEM ✓CHECK 
BOX 

1  Book bag (no wheels)  

2 Magic Rub Eraser Non-Glossing White Vinyl  
1 Pencil Pouch – Zippered  

1 box Dixon Ticonderoga Pencil #2 Yellow Sharpened 12ct  
1 box Crayons Twistable 16ct  

6 Small Glue Stick Washable Purple - Dries Clear .21oz (EACH)  

1 Scissors Stainless Steel Pointed 5"  
1 Composition Book (Wide Rule) Black Marble -Social Studies  

1 Composition Book (Wide Rule) Yellow Marble -Reading/L. Arts  

1 Composition Book (Wide Rule) Green Marble -Math  

1 Composition Book (Wide Rule) Red Marble -Science  

5 2-Pocket Folder Poly w/Clasp (Red, Green, Black, Yellow and Blue)  

-match folder with color corresponding to notebook. 
 ** The blue folder will be used for HOMEWORK. 

 

1 Highlighter Chisel Tip Blue  

1 Highlighter Chisel Tip Yellow  
1 Seat sack (available in the PTA store)  

2 reams white copy paper  

1 Headphones Midsize w/ mic  

1 box Ziploc Bags (Quart Size)  

1 bottle Liquid Soap 7.5oz w/Pump  
1 Disinfecting Wipes Medium Flat Pack Bleach Free (use for surfaces)   

3 Kleenex Facial Tissue Boxes  
 

**Parents please note:  

• NO BACKPACKS WITH WHEELS. Bookbags must be full-sized.  

• LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S SUPPLIES. Please write your child’s name on all items and remove all items from their 

original packaging (please place pencils, crayons, glue sticks, scissors, and erasers in plastic school box labeled with 

your child’s name).  

 

* For the Gifted Class (Mrs. Blumstein): In addition to the above, 3 Primary Journals to use throughout the year (available in the 
PTA store) 
 

* ART and MUSIC supplies provided separately by the respective teachers. Place them in a gallon Ziploc bag labeled “ART 
supplies” and “MUSIC supplies” accordingly. 

The above list reflects basic items that are needed to be successful in this academic year.  

Remember these items are used daily and will need to be replenished, as needed, throughout the school year. Each teacher may 

also require additional items for his/her class.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 14, 2025, for a successful school year!  


